
Notice of Motion by Councillor Crockett – referred from Council on 26 April 

2023 

That the Committee:- 

(1) Notes the position with regards to Bucksburn Pool;  

(2) Commends the community for their public spirted fight to keep Bucksburn Pool 

open; and  

(3) Agrees all four group leaders should seek a joint meeting with the Chief 

Executive of Sport Aberdeen to ensure that the pool remains open given the 

community have identified funding. 

 


